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Unions should use their own union dues and resources to support and provide for 

their union members - not rely on the public dole to fund a strike for employees that 

are already enjoying far more employment guarantees than the average worker. As 

we saw with recent PPS teachers strike - this only encourages unions with radical 

activist leadership to make outrageous demands from an already strapped state 

government.  


